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IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 
Liaison Communication 

Source: IEEE 802.3 Working Group1 

   

To: Albrecht Oehler Convenor, ISO/IEC JTC1/SC25 WG3 
 

  

   

CC: Rainer Schmidt Chair, ISO/IEC JTC1/SC25 
  

 Marco Peter Committee Manager, ISO/IEC JTC1/SC25 
  

 Thomas Wegmann Asst. Committee Manager, ISO/IEC JTC1/SC25 
  

 Alpesh Shah Secretary, IEEE-SA Standards Board 
Secretary, IEEE-SA Board of Governors 

  

James Gilb Chair, IEEE 802 LMSC 
 

Adam Healey Vice-chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 
  

Jon Lewis Secretary, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 
  

Chad Jones Chair, IEEE P802.3da Task Force 
  

James Withey Liaison Officer, IEEE 802.3 - SC25 WG3 
  

   

From: David Law Chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 
  

   

Subject: Reply to ISO/IEC JTC 1/SC 25/WG 3 N 1329 on multi-drop cabling 

Approval: Agreed at IEEE 802.3 plenary meeting, Denver, CO, USA 14 March 2024 

 

Dear Mr Oehler, 

The IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group would like to inform ISO/IEC JTC 1/SC 25/WG 3 that 
the IEEE P802.3da 10 Mb/s Single Pair Multidrop Segments Enhancement Task Force has 
circulated draft D1.0 and is making progress in Task Force review. Following the ISO/IEC JTC 
1/SC 25/WG 3 request in your liaison letter ISO/IEC JTC 1/SC 25/WG 3 N 1329, IEEE 802.3 
would like to share our latest draft of IEEE P802.3da. Additionally, the Task Force expects to 
circulate draft D1.1 soon and anticipate sharing that document when available. 

 
1  This document solely represents the views of the IEEE 802.3 Working Group and does not 

necessarily represent a position of the IEEE, the IEEE Standards Association, or IEEE 802.  
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The IEEE 802.3 Working Group notes that this is still an early draft and as such, we expect 
significant changes and the addition of new content (e.g., the addition of mixing segment 
parameters) before the work can be considered stable. We will keep ISO/IEC JTC 1/SC 
25/WG 3 informed of progress on this project. 

Thank you for your continued collaboration with the IEEE 802.3 Working Group. 

Sincerely, 
David Law 
Chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 




